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Aloha mai kako! President Ellie Kaanaana welcomed guests and mem-

bers to the 2,794th meeting of the Rotary Club of Pearl Harbor. Where 

we Bridge the Gap through Building Communities, Bridging Conti-

nents; strive to be the service organization of choice with dynamic, action

-oriented members whose contributions improve lives in their community 

and the world. Serving Bigger Better Bolder! 

Club Service Director Kim Moore, Youth Development Specialist the 

Pacific Air Forces, provided prayer and inspiration. A member since 

April 20, 2009, she was sponsored by PP Ernie Anderson. 

Service Project Director Connie Kraus, Retired USO Executive Director, 

led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. A member since March 29, 2004, she 

was sponsored by PDG Bob Deibler. 

Lenny Katsarsky, Long Term Care Insurance Specialist, led us in sing-

ing, God Bless America. A member since October 31, 2005, he was spon-

sored by Augie Rey Fernandez.  

 
Sergeant-at-Arms Stefanie Wilson recognized District 5000 leadership: 

PDG, Leadership Academy Dean & Finance Chairperson Jim Varner, 

Past Asst. District Governor, District Alumni Co-chair Steve Dyer, Dis-

trict Trainer Stefanie Wilson, HRYF Director Bruce Fink; Rotarian 

from within D5000: Calabash member Alan Lloyd (Windward); Rotarian 

from outside D5000:  JoAnn Oxen, (Kingman Route 66, Arizona).  

Kim Moore Connie Krause Lenny Katsarsky 



followed by an exchange of ideas 

by the members present. Our new-

est member, Jeff Sarver gave an 

inspiring “I CAN" testimony ex-

pressing his hopes to have 100% 

participation by all members. She 

thanked the board members for 

their efforts and looked forward to 

working with them for the remain-

ing of the Rotary year. Mahalo to 

members providing door prizes: 

tropical flower arrangement by Pat 

Middleton – won by Nancy 

Larsen (Jeff Sarver) and wooded 

zebra eye glass holder from Donna & John McLaugh-

lin – won by Mimi Deibler (Debbie). The Club Service 

committee will schedule the next club Assembly in 

April, at Sea Breeze Restaurant. 

Mahalo to donors for our "I CAN” project: Debbie 

Deibler, Bruce Fink, Dudley Fullard-Leo, Ellie Kaa-

naana, Connie & Gene Kraus, John McLaughlin, 
John Mihlbauer, Shirley Robinson, Jeff Sarver and 
Jim Varner. Members were encouraged to bring 
canned food to reach our goal of 100% participation at 

every meeting! 

Steve Dyer & Lenny Katsarsky $20 each for their 

President Ellie recognized celebrations. Club Induc-

tion: Public Relations Director Raymond Noh on Jan-

uary 28, 2008, sponsored by PP Donna McLaughlin. 

Birthdays: Sam Heard on Jan. 22, Steve Dyer & Len-

ny Katsarsky on Jan. 29. Wedding Anniversary: Er-

nie & Pat Anderson on Jan 23. 

President Ellie ex-

changed club ban-

ners with JoAnn 

Oxen, Rotary Club 

of Kingman Route 

66, Arizona. JoAnn 

spoke about unique 

features of their club 

of 45 members. 

 
 

President Ellie congratulated Club Service Director 

Kim Moore and committee member Jeff Sarver for 

doing a superb job in arranging the Club Assembly on 

Sunday, Jan 16, 2011 at Buzz‟s Steak House, Aiea.  

The officers and directors presented mid-year reports, 

President Ellie & JoAnn Oxen 

Kim Moore 

Connie & Gene Kraus & President Ellie greet arriving 

members & guest 

Donna & Door Prize 

Mimi Deibler 



Birthday Celebrations, Kim 

Moore $20 HRYF, Jeff 

Sarver $20 HRYF, Jim 

Varner $2 TRF, and OC-

C‟s Maurice Carrera $20 

HYRF. 

 

 

International Director Bill Bow gave an update on our 

Hiroshima Sister Club‟s visit, February 11- 15. Bill is 

encouraging multiple-hosts for visitors and asked 

members to sign up on the sheets provided.  There are 

17 visitors expected. Many visitors are playing golf 

scheduled for Friday, Saturday & Sunday. Jeff & Ka-

ren Deer will host the Welcome Party at their home 

on Saturday. Monday is the busy day - events start 

with a visit to Punchbowl, Joint Meeting at OCC, USS 

Arizona Memorial, & Tree Planting at Blaisdell Park. 

Bill urged members to participate in as many events as 

they can!  

Service Project Director Connie Kraus presented cer-

tificates to this year‟s Dictionary 100 Club Members: 

Jeff Deer, Dudley Fullard-Leo, Ellie Kaanaana, 

Lenny Katsarsky, Gene Kraus, Pat Middleton, 

John Mihlbauer, Kim Moore & Doug Taylor. She 

thanked them for their commitment to literacy! This 

year‟s generosity will cover books for the next 2 years! 

Dictionary volunteers are still needed! Slipper Project: 

Connie invited members to join in the 2nd major distri-

bution at a warehouse near Costco Waipio. Nine thou-

sand slippers will be distributed on January 26 at 11 

AM. Volunteers wanted! 

Kim Moore reminded all the HRYF Scholarship appli-

cation deadline is January 31.  Bruce Fink added this 

year 50 scholarships are to be awarded.  

Nominating Committee - Ernie Anderson, Bruce 

Fink, Harvey Gray, Ellie Kaanaana & Donna 

Mclaughlin will present list of nominations soon. 

Nominations are being accepted, please contact them if 

you are interested. 

Program Chair Jeff Deer introduced our guest speaker, 

Dew-Anne Langeaon, Ho‟okele Health Navigator‟s 

Co-Founder and Chief Executive Officer. Dew-Anne 

has over 20 years of healthcare leadership experience in 

healthcare finance, hospital and physician group opera-

tions and health system strategic business development 

with over a decade in senior executive management. 

Prior to co-founding Ho‟okele, she served as Executive 

Vice President and Chief Strategic Officer for Hawaii 

Pacific Health where she was responsible for strategy, 

business development, mergers and acquisitions, re-

search, risk management, patient safety and quality 

management. Dew-Anne is a Certified Public Account-

ant in Hawaii and she previously worked with the inter-

national accounting firm Deloitte and Touche as an 

audit manager in the Honolulu Office until 1993 when 

she joined Hawaii Pacific Health. Dew-Anne is a mem-

ber of the Healthcare Financial Managers Association; 

the Hawaii Society of CPAs, the American Institute of 

CPAs, and The Pacific Club. A recognized leader in the 

community, Dew-Anne also serves on the Boards of 

several for profit health technology start up ventures as 

well as local charitable organizations including the 

American Red Cross Hawaii Chapter, Catholic Chari-

ties of Hawaii and St. Andrew‟s Priory School. 

Ho‟okele Health Navigator is an innovative approach to 

health management using communication technology 

readily available and in use by 62% of their targeted 

market…retiring “boomers”. Users will purchase a sys-

tem and pay for maintenance cost related to services 

selected. 

Dew-Ann described how Ho‟okele Health Navigator 

has helped with:  

 Assessing diagnosis and treatment options. 

 Researching the available evidence based ap-

proaches to treatment. 

Maurice & Stephanie 

Dictionary 100 Club Members 



January 
 

Jan 31:  Timothy Steinberger, C&C of Honolulu, 

Consent Decree 
 

Feburary 

World Understanding Month 
 

Feb 07:  Alicia Aragon, Leukemia & Lymphoma 

Society  

Feb 14:  Bob Sigall, on his new book,  

Feb 21:  Dark 

Feb 28:  Jim Hickerson, Vietnam Vet on his POW 

experiences 

President Ellie asked Dew-Ann to sign Wordsworth 

Dances the Waltz by Franes H. Kakugawa. This 

book will be donated to Aiea Elementary School as 

part of our Literacy Program. 

Debbie Deibler led the 4-Way Test. 

 Ease the burden of communication between vari-

ous doctors. 

 Coordinate communication with concerned loved 

ones to keep them informed. 

 Make appointments with providers and support 

services to meet elder parents' needs. 

 Help finding a doctor or service. 

 Review current medications and understand their 

effects with a pharmacist. 

 Accompany a loved one to office visits and proce-

dures. 

 Help elderly parents identify and access various 

community resources. 

A Ho„okele Health Navigator can act as a knowledge-

able surrogate family member to bridge the geograph-

ic, communication or language gaps to help you and 

your family stay informed by:  

 Attending office visits or outpatient procedures 

with you or a loved one. 

 Helping you talk with your physician about your 

concerns, questions, or issues. 

 Communicating progress reports back to con-

cerned loved ones whom you wish to keep in-

formed. 

 Visiting as a bedside 

companion for a 

loved one in an as-

sisted living or long

-term care facility. 

 Easing language 

gaps with providers 

through bilingual 

Health Navigators. 

 Providing patient 

education tailored to 

your individual 

needs and questions. 

Visit Ho‟okele Health 

Navigator‟s website at 

http://www.hookelehealth.com/index.shtml 

Dew-Anne & Ellie 

http://www.hookelehealth.com/index.shtml

